
At our final meeting on May 14, 2012, 

six participants were inducted into the 

Rosary Society during Mass in the 

Molloy Chapel.    

The ceremony included the blessing of 

Rosaries while the new members of-

fered their roses to the Blessed Mother 

during the May Crowning.  

 

Father Kevin officiated a beautiful 

ceremony and everyone was moved by 

the service.  During his homily, Father 

Kevin retold the story of Our Lady of 

Fatima and stressed the importance of 

staying close to the Blessed Mother and 

praying the Rosary on a daily basis.   

We were also honored to have musi-

cian, Linda O’Connell play the harp 

and sing an a capella version of Regina 

Coeli.   

2012 INDUCTION — WELCOME NEW MEMBERS! 

New member, Elaine Gleason, was 

selected to crown the Blessed Mother 

during the Induction Mass in May. 
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The Rosarian  

From Left: Father Kevin, Elaine Gleason, 

Elena Cimino, Pat Ackershoek, Helen 

Marro, Linda O’Connell, Georgette 

Lossinsky and Albert Lossinsky! 

During the meeting, Elaine Vigilante gave 

the Treasurer’s report including results 

from the Social Tea.  Other announce-

ments were made by Paul Doviak who 

mentioned that Bizub Funeral Home 

would arrange to have donation envelopes 

available for deceased Rosarians and 

would donate to our Banner Fund. 



Finally, Certificates of Appreciation 

were awarded to several members who 

gave of their time, treasure and talent 

to assist the Rosary Society during it’s 

many 2011-2012 events.   

 

These awards were given to “Top 

Chef”, Elena Cimino, and the “YES” 

award (or You’re Extra Special) to 

Diane VanBlarcom.  

 

Marlene Holzli took home the 

“Driving Miss Daisey” award while 

Elaine Vigilante captured the 

“Sherlock Holmes” award.  The 

“Rubik’s Cube” award went to Fran-

cesca Anthony and the “Ticketmaster” 

award was given to Mary Godri for 

selling the most tickets and always 

making our events a success!  

In addition, Arlene Pompeo received 

the “Martha Stewart Pink Cupcake” 

award, Paul Doviak received the 

“Tux-Man” award and Grace Insigna 

received the “Iron-Woman” award! 

 

Our top award, the “Ultimate Grand 

Supreme” Award was given to Father 

Kevin for his outstanding dedication 

and service to the Rosary Society.   

 

We welcome our new members 

Elaine Gleason, Elena Cimino, Pat 

Ackershoek, Helen Marro, Linda 

O’Connell, Georgette Lossinsky and 

Albert Lossinsky!   

 

Please continue to pray for our newly 

inducted members as well as our ill 

and deceased Rosarians.   

2012 INDUCTION (Continued) 

2012 SOCIAL TEA — WHAT A HIT! 

participants who didn’t win a basket.   

 

Some of the baskets included themes 

such as beach party, a lottery tree, sweet 

treats (by Elena), tea for two and a “wee 

bit ‘o Ireland” donated by Father Kevin.  

 

All in all, everyone voted this year’s So-

cial Tea the best one yet and is looking 

forward to next year’s event!  

The 2012 Social Tea Party held on 

May 6, 2012 was declared a success!

Through the efforts of very deter-

mined Rosarians, 100 table settings 

were prepared and 26 Tricky Tray 

baskets were assembled, decorated 

and brought to Marian Hall for the 

event! 

 

Arlene Pompeo spent numerous 

hours working with Chef Todd on 

the menu In addition, she created the 

design for the table settings and 

other decorations.  Father Kevin was 

on-hand to open the party with a 

prayer of Thanksgiving.   

 

Everyone was declared a winner and 

small trinket boxes were given to all 
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The Rosarian  

The set-up team (from left to right 

seated) Grace Insigna, Francesca 

Anthony.  Last row: Beth Crocker, 

Marlene Holzli, Elaine Gleason, Elena 

Cimino, Addy Olsen, Diane Van Blar-

com, Arlene Pompeo, Edvi Canavan 

and Elaine Vigilante 



In order to continue being a vibrant 

community, we need new ideas and new 

ways to honor Our Lord and the Blessed 

Mother.  

  

Sometimes suggestions don’t always 

happen because of timing, logistics, con-

flicts, etc.   

 

Here are some of the recent ideas: 

Rosary Shower—a special Rosary 

for expectant mothers. 

 

Every Prayer Counts—a special 

program designed to encourage 

prayer in our parish. 

 

If you see an idea that you like, or 

have one to share — please let us 

know!  We need new ideas to keep 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(above left) Rose Oliva ( above right) Grace In-

signa and Addy Olsen (in front); Elaine Gleason 

and Father Kevin (rear) 

 

IDEA CORNER 

2012 SOCIAL TEA! (Continued) 

33RD ANNUAL CARNIVAL! 
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The Rosary Society is preparing for the 

annual White Elephant and Plant and 

Flower Sale that we host every year.   

As you know, we will be needing lots 

of help to make these two projects a 

success!   

 

Save Your Stuff!!  One person’s 

trash is another person’s treasure!  

We will be collecting donations of 

housewares, kitchen appliances, elec-

tronics (video games, computers, lap-

tops, CD/DVD Players), toys and 

books, etc.   

 

Drop off times are Saturday June 9 

and Sunday June 10 between 2:00 

p.m. and 5:00 p.m.  All items must be 

in good working condition.  Please 

bring all donations to the side doors of 

the gym.  Now is the time to bring in 

your paper and plastic bags.   

 

REMEMBER – one person’s trash is 

another person’s treasure! 

Please consider giving us 2 hours or an 

evening at the plant sale.  Call Diane 

VanBlarcom at 973-879- 

 

(above) Mary Godri and Ann 

Soltis  

(above) Sylvia Shami, Elaine Vigi-

lante and Mary Siwiec 



33rd Annual Carnival  

White Elephant and Plant Sale 

June 12-16, 2012 

 

Conference Call Rosary — Thursday, 

June 21, 2012 at 8:00 p.m.  Watch for the 

postcard with instructions! 

 

Meeting Dates for 2012 

Monday—September 17, 2012 

Monday — October 15, 2012 

Monday — November 19, 2012 

Monday — December 17, 2012 

 

Communion Breakfast will be held on 

Sunday, October 7, 2012 

 

COMINGS AND GOINGS! 
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We will soon be saying good-bye to 

our wonderful Pastor, Father Paul 

Manning.  

 

We thank him for 

all the support he 

has given to the Ro-

sary Society and 

wish him well in the 

future. 

 

Please continue to keep him and St. 

Paul Inside the Walls in your 

prayers as he embarks upon this 

new ministry! 




